
Report of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board to the Council meeting of 15 March 2007 

15. HORNBY TEEN PARENT UNIT FEASIBILITY STUDY – APPLICATION FOR FUNDING 
 
 The Board resolved to allocate $6,700 from its 2006/07 Discretionary Fund for costs associated with 

undertaking a feasibility study identifying whether or not there was a need for a Teen Parent Unit at 
Hornby High School.  

 
 


